
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Clive De Silva 

President Nominee Statement 

Dear PE Member, 

I handed in my resignation earlier this year following ongoing issues within the PE Board. 
Regrettably, I felt that I had no other choice. 

Since then, many PE members have contacted me asking me to reconsider so I am putting my name 
forward again for a new mandate from the members.  

Despite the very real internal Board problems that led to my resignation, we were making great 
progress in our sport in so many ways. In 2020/21, we started a restructuring exercise and the 
benefits of this will enable PE to achieve many rewards for the whole membership. 

I feel that overall a lot has been achieved since 2020. We are back on a good financial footing and we 
have got through the incredible challenges of the pandemic. We worked very hard to improve 
communications with all our members. Most importantly of all, we are back playing again at local, 
regional and national level and we are all looking forward to our restored Inter-Regionals at a new 
and exciting venue.  

I hope that you will support me so I can work together with a new Board to build on the many 
positive things that we have achieved.  

 

 

 


